
Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 
Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn– Ebrill 12 2024 

Newsletter – Spring Term – 12th April 2024 

samail@hwbcymru.net 

NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is:87.3  

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%. 

 

CROESO N ÔL / WELCOME BACK -WE HOPE YOU HAD A LOVELY EASTER BREAK. 

Clwb Hapus / After school club. 

Dear Parents, 

Angi Wilkinson our senior playworker will be leaving us for pastures new today. 

We wish her well for the future.  

The trustees of Clwb Hapus have worked very hard to find a qualified 

replacement for the position, which is recognised by the Care Inspectorate of 

Wales but unfortunately no applicant has had the required qualification.  

Therefore, from Monday April 15th we will have to temporarily close the Clwb 

until we can recruit a suitable senior playworker.  

We hope this will be for a temporary period whilst we recruit a dynamic senior 

playworker to run Clwb Hapus. We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience 

caused and will keep parents updated when we have any news   

 

Kind Regards  

Mr J Morgan and trustees of Clwb Hapus  

 
PARENT’S EVENING – Wednesday 17th April. A chance for you to view your children’s 

books and catch up with your child’s class teacher to discuss their progress. You can 

book your appointment slot via school spider if you have not already done so.  

CHESTER ZOO 

Letters are and forms are coming home today for a free trip to 

Chester Zoo for Reception up to Year 6 on Thursday April 26th. . 

Please complete the form 4 and return to school as soon as 

possible. Thank you.  
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SWIMMING – Mrs Gibbons/Mrs Mulgrew’s class have three 

sessions left for swimming. Please check and make the 

necessary payments via ParentPay, thank you. 

Mrs Drews class will be starting their swimming when Year 5 and 6 finish.  

MRS GIBBONS/MRS MULGREW’S CLASS – Were lucky enough to experience a lifesaving 

skills session on Tuesday.  So, you are in safe hands!  

 They will also be having an intro to sign language on 22nd April.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glan Llyn – Thank you to those that have sent their completed forms – please 

keep them coming in.  

Dates for your diary – Term dates 

Friday 19th July is now a training day – therefore, end of term for summer 

holidays will be Thursday 18th July. 

 Autumn Term 2024  

   

Training days Monday 2nd September +  
Tuesday 3rd September  

 

School opens Wednesday 4th September    

School closes Friday 25th October  

  Autumn Half term 

School opens Monday 4th November  

Term End  Friday 20th December   

  Christmas Holiday 

 

 


